
 

Dear Neighbor: 

By way of an introduction, we are your neighbors, _____________.  We are members of the Village 

Vettes Corvette Club, involved with the annual campaign to collect toys for local/needy children in 

support of the club’s designated charity, the U.S. Marine Reserve  Program. 

Your contribution, in the manner of a cash donation and/or unwrapped toys/books/gifts is solicited 

to aid the club’s effort to provide a message of hope to the less fortunate children within the tri-

county area and for them to experience the joy that is the Christmas season.  Last year, the club 

was able to provide 1,684 toys and a $ 13,352.66 cash donation to the local Colonel Phillip C. 

DeLong Marine Corps League, Detachment 1267.  

We will have a collection box located at our residence (______________________________).  

Additionally, if called (___________), we will be more than happy to pick-up your donation at your 

residence.  Collection/pick-ups will be ongoing through Friday, November 29,2019.  

The success of this venture is directly linked to your thoughtful and benevolent support.  On behalf 

of the membership of The Village Vettes Corvette Club, we want to extend a presumptive note of 

gratitude for your favorable consideration.    

Sincerely, 

____________________________ 

   

 

 

 

 


